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Wednesday 12th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We would like to thank all parents and guardians for their support this year. A great deal of 

what we do in school cannot be achieved without you and your cooperation and support. We 

would also like to take this opportunity to thank all of our wonderful staff for their hard work 

this year. It has been an incredibly successful year for our St. Mary’s family and we have much 

to celebrate. 

 

Tomorrow, the children in Reception to Year 5 will spend the morning with their new class 

teachers. These are detailed below. 

 

Class Teachers (2023-24) 

Year Group Teacher 

Treehouse Mrs Rowling 
Year 6 Mr Stammers & Mr McIntyre 
Year 5 Mrs Scanlon 
Year 4 Mr Cara 
Year 3 Miss McPartland 
Year 2 Miss Bushell 
Year 1 Mrs Hopper & Mrs Burke 

Reception Miss Brown 
Nursery Mr Carey 

 

 

Best wishes  

A Mcclurey & N Bennett   
Mrs McClurey and Mr Bennett 

 


